Director's Report – December 2017 Joy Neal, Director

## Library:

Circulation for December 2110. Patron count was 2281. We had 244 uses of the computers. We made 7 new library cards. We had 155 people attend library programs.

We were closed Monday December 25th for Christmas.

Tech nights were held on December 6, 13 and 20.

Legos @ the Library was December 26.

Tiny Trees was December 1.

Family Fun Night had Mrs. Claus visit with the kids on December 5.

We had two Americorp ladies in the library doing crafts on the 20<sup>th</sup> and 27<sup>th</sup>. Unfortunately we didn't have any kids show up to take advantage of the opportunity to create.

## Staff:

Susan Seefeldt's last day was December 15. I interviewed five people Dec. 28 & 29.

Gem has been filling in a bit since we are short a person.

Staff went to lunch at Santo Coyote's December 13. Thank you to the Board for underwriting that meal.

## **Community:**

I attended the Kiwanis breakfast meetings on December 6, and 13.

## Other

I attended the Library Foundation meeting on December 21.

I had lunch with the Sno-Isle Director and her assistant on the 15th. We are taking over the registration process for the Statewide Library Director's meeting. The monies will run through the Foundation as a separate account. They will handle the January meeting and I have the information to set up the files for the July meeting when I take over.